Volunteering for the Woodson Marching Band

The Woodson Marching Band cannot succeed without volunteer assistance from family members. There is a variety of volunteer tasks, beginning with summer car washes, Band Camp, Tag Day, and throughout the football and competition season. Family volunteers help students accrue points toward a Band Letter. We use Sign Up Genius for each event to manage volunteers and give proper credit.

To help structure your Marching Band season volunteering plans, we distributed a sheet at the first Patrons meeting with dates and sectional assignments to reflect where the most volunteers are needed, as Chaperones, Concessions help, and Pit Crew.

Please review the sheet and determine where you feel you can best provide help. Include your contact information, which we can enter for the event in Sign Up Genius, and send the form to Mr. Morgan.